
Toll-free hotline for reporting drug houses. 
The government’s Safer Communities and Neighbourhoods  
1-855-933-6411 hotline to report suspected drug houses is 
proving to be very effective. Calls are investigated by retired 
police officers, and dozens of drug houses have already been  
shut down in Saskatchewan. However, this service is not  
widely known and greater promotion is required. 


